
Day & Ross and Sameday Worldwide

New “Remit to” Address in Effect

New “Remit to” Address for Customers in Ontario, Nunavut, and Northwest Territories

Please note that the “Remit to” address for both Day & Ross and Sameday Worldwide 
customers in Ontario, Nunavut, and Northwest Territories has changed.

Current “Remit to” Address

Day & Ross and Sameday Worldwide

398 Main Street
Hartland NB E7P 1C6

New “Remit to” Address for both Day & Ross and Sameday Worldwide Customers

All Customers in Ontario, Nunavut, and Northwest Territories
Day & Ross

170 Van Kirk Drive 
Brampton ON L7A 1K9 

Please ensure all cheques are sent to the new “Remit to” address as indicated above.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation!

www.dayrossgroup.com www.dayross.ca www.sameday.ca
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